
City of Littleton 
Community Development 
Attn: Andrea Mimnaugh, Planner 
2255 W. Berry Avenue 
Littleton, CO 80120 
 
November 5th, 2019 
 
Dear Ms. Mimnaugh, 
 
I recently heard that Richmond American Homes has submitted an application for a Cityscapes 
community in the City of Littleton at S. Delaware Street & W. Powers Avenue and wanted to write to 
you so that I could express my support. 
 
My wife and I have been married for almost five years and last year, in 2018, we decided to purchase 
our first home together. We wanted to find a home that was close to work and family, but also 
affordable. Finding a home that met our criteria was very difficult, but we were fortunate to find a 
townhome in Littleton off S Lowell Boulevard. So far, we have really loved living in Littleton and are 
starting to feel that this area is truly home for us.  
 
However, we have started finding the townhome lifestyle somewhat bothersome. We often can hear 
our neighbors through the walls and find ourselves being overly concerned regarding the noises 
produced by our 8-month-old daughter, Echo. Eventually, we would like to move into a new home in 
Littleton, but rising home prices and the lack of new homes in the area have been our biggest obstacles.  
 
We were told about the Cityscape communities by one of our friends and have thought they would be a 
perfect fit for our family. No longer would we need to worry about sharing a wall with our neighbor. In 
addition, we wouldn’t need to worry about maintaining a large yard. We are looking at new homes so 
that we won’t have to worry about upkeep (most of the homes in the area are from the 60’s) and so 
that we can help personalize and customize our space. I also think that the rooftop terrace would be 
great for dinner and small get-togehers.  
 
Overall, we enjoy living in Littleton but eventually will need to find a new home. I think that the 
Cityscapes is one of the more affordable options when it comes to new homes and I believe it would fit 
the needs of my family and the needs of others. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Jason Rock 
 
5551 S Lowell Blvd 
Littleton, CO 
80123 
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October 27, 2019 
 
City of Littleton 
c/o Andrea Mimnaugh, Planning 
2255 W. Berry Avenue 
Littleton, CO 80120 
 
Dear Ms. Mimnaugh, 
 

I support the application by Richmond American Homes to build a Cityscapes community in 
Littleton at S. Delaware Street & W. Powers Avenue.  I know the Cityscapes homes well 
because I purchased one in September 2017. 
 
At first glance, it is easy to assume that Cityscapes are meant for 20-somethings because of the 
modern design, rooftop patio, and the main living space on the second floor.  Well, I will tell you 
that I was 20-something once upon a time – a few decades ago.  Even so, I was drawn to 
Cityscapes for many of the same reasons: low maintenance lifestyle, distinctive façade and of 
course that rooftop patio. 
 
My wife and I are in our early 50s.  We’re both active.  We like to go out.  My children are adults 
living on their own so we no longer need a large, suburban home.  We don’t want a yard to 
maintain.  We don’t want to settle for a resale home with someone else’s tastes.  We want 
something new and different, something easy, and something close to “stuff”.  Cityscapes 
checked all of those boxes.   
 
I will also say that Cityscapes is a value in today’s market.  We bought a brand new home for 
less than $450k.  Cityscapes offers so much in a way that doesn’t break the bank.   
 
Thank you, 
 
 
 
Todd Potestio 
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